
 

 

 

 

Tenure Track Position:  Creative Technologies – Visual Applications 

The Faculty of Fine Arts at the University of Regina, a dynamic team of creative scholars, is focusing on 
building capacity in the interdisciplinary area of Creative Technologies. We invite applications for a tenure-
track appointment in Creative Technologies with a emphasis on Visual Applications at the rank of Assistant 
Professor to participate in shaping the continued development of this exciting area of creative research and 
teaching. The position will commence July 1, 2014. 

Responsibilities of the position include teaching Fine Arts interdisciplinary courses in the area of Creative 
Technologies with a focus on visual applications. Teaching will include both studio-based and lecture 
format. Course offerings may include but are not limited to new media; intermedia; media arts; kinetic 
sculpture; sensor-driven interactive and wearable technologies systems; and digital and augmented 
performance at the undergraduate and graduate levels in the Faculty of Fine Arts. Teaching experience is an 
asset. Supervision of graduate and undergraduate student work; service on department, faculty, and 
university committees; and participation in faculty, university, and community life will be expected.  

The successful candidate will have a strong research program and an active record of research 
dissemination in Visual Applications of Creative Technologies, and will have the opportunity to become a 
research partner/ associate of the New Media Studio Lab (NMSL). Applicants should have a doctorate in a 
related discipline, and/or a terminal degree in a Fine Arts discipline.  

 

APPLICATION DEADLINE: March 15 2014  

 
For full position requirements and instructions on how to apply go to http://www.uregina.ca/hr/careers  

ALL applications must be submitted using our electronic system at http://www.uregina.ca/hr/careers  
 

For more information on the Faculty of Fine Arts visit http://www.uregina.ca/finearts/ 
 

The University of Regina is committed to achieving a representative workforce. Qualified diversity group members are 
encouraged to self identify on their applications.        


